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Dear Parents, 

This morning we have the pleasure of the     

Reception Nativity. It is a magical time of 

year in school and is best captured by the 

singing and acting skills of our youngest pupils. 

I do hope that all parents and grandparents 

enjoy the show. Miss Goff and Mrs Gleave 

have worked really hard with their class to 

put on this performance for you all. 

Our Key Stage Two enjoyed Robin Hood and 

Marion at the New Vic theatre on Wednesday 

afternoon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Watching productions 

like this always have an 

impact, ”It was a       

wonderful performance, and everyone in Key 

Stage Two thoroughly enjoyed it,” said Louis 

in Year 6. Mrs Wood added, "I think the     

consensus was that everyone’s favourite part 

was when the arrows came up from the floor.” 

Mr Stanway however preferred the talking 

birds! Jake in Year 4 loved it when the actors 

used ropes to swing across the stage! All in all 

another really successful trip. 

Next week we still have the nativity from 

Years One and Two to look forward to, along 

with Christmas parties and Christmas         

dinners, all rounded off by our favourite Carol 

Service at St Oswald’s Church on Friday 18th 

December at 2pm. Sadly I will not be at the 

Carol Service as this is my very last day at 

Astbury St Mary’s School and I must spend 

the day with them in order to finish off the 

term and say my goodbyes. I am delighted 

that I will be back here full time in January. 

 

Thank you to everyone who came along to     

enjoy the Christmas Fair with us last Friday. 

It was a wonderful evening! Our gratitude 

goes out to the PTA who did an amazing job of 

organising the event and making it such a    

successful and enjoyable evening. With your 

help we raised £2293! An amazing total! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we are celebrating the fact that we 

are enjoying a visiting group of Year 6 able 

and talented mathematicians who are joining 

our able and talented mathematicians every 

Thursday to extend their knowledge and     

understanding of problem solving.  

This is great sharing of teacher expertise   

between the two schools and an opportunity 

for the children to extend and develop their 

mathematical thinking with a new group of  

pupils. 


